
 

Not a Silent Night
Cape Town Gospel Choir in concert

Join the Cape Town Gospel Choir for an evening that promises to most definitely not be a silent night. Exuberant Christmas
music both traditional and contemporary, and of course your favourite carols to sing along to.

An event not to be missed, the choir kicks off their Christmas programme in the Southern Peninsula in two nights at Full
Gospel Church, Fish Hoek.

Date: 15 December 2012 to 16 December 2012
Time: 19:30 - 21:00
Venue: Full Gospel Church, Fish Hoek
Cost: Free

More info:
Main Rd Fish Hoek
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